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Chocolate Tombola and 

Raffle 

Please bring in some Choco-

late on Wednesday for our 

Children’s Chocolate Tombo-

la on Friday, 3rd December 

and please support our 

adult raffle which will also be 

drawn during the same after-

noon. Flyers as attached. 

 

Friday Christmas Crafts 

Children will be making 

Christmas craft items which 

can be brought home for a 

small payment of £3 to cover 

the costs. Payment can be 

made by brining money in or 

via Parentpay.  Please label 

envelope with children’s 

name and the payment item. 

 Looking 

Ahead 

 Messages 

 Mon  

29th  

Nov 

Year 5—Clarinet Les-

son  

Tues 

30th  

Nov 

Guitar Lessons 

Piano Lessons 

Wed 

1st 

Dec 

Violin Lessons 

 

Thur 

2nd 

Dec 

 

 

 

Frid 

3rd 

Dec 

Xmas 

Jump-

er Day 

 

Last day of after-

school clubs 

Children’s Chocolate  

Tombola 

Children may wear 

non-uniform and a 

festive jumper for £1 

donation 

 

See page 3 for Covid-19 guidance 

 
Thanks so much for your donations!!! 
Teddy Tombola 
£117.11    - Children In Need 
£117.12   -  Outside Play Equipment Income 
  

Total £234.23 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Nut Free School 

We are a `no nut school `so please 
ensure children do not bring in any 
food containing nuts including Nu-
tella products.  Several of our pu-
pils are extremely allergic, so I can-
not stress enough how important it 
is that all families adhere to this. 

Letters Home 

Christmas Raffle and Chocolate Tombola  Larch Class Trip—West Stow 

Christmas Key Dates  





COVID 19 Guidance 

 

Please do not send your child into school if they are unwell in any way.  We 

continue to have no cases of Covid-19 in school at present.  

We are encouraging parents to keep their children at home if they a 

positive case in their household.   Here is a link to Suffolk County Council's 

current advice to schools: https://

mcusercontent.com/5c2782ab1264cda5bb7f549a9/files/29a8d3e2-52e8-8ac5-

e6b5-3a013982649e/

Letter_from_SCC_Public_Health_about_new_Covid_measures_in_schools.01.p

df 

General COVID information  
  
What to do if your child develops symptoms of COVID 19   
  
If your child develops symptoms of COVID-19 they should remain at home. 
Arrange for a COVID test via https://www.nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-test or by 
calling NHS 119 and inform the head teacher.  

  
If their test is negative and they can return to school when they are well.  
  
If their test is positive, they will need to self-isolate for 10 days from the date 
after their symptoms started. All your household members must self-isolate for 
10 days, unless they are exempt.  
  
The date of symptom onset is day zero.  
  
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/
stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-
infection.  

  
Symptoms  
The symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) are:  
• recent onset of new continuous cough or  
• high temperature or  
• a loss of, or change in, normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia).  
  
We are aware that some children present with other symptoms such as 
diarrhoea, vomiting, cold, headache, cough and would encourage anyone 
who is feeling unwell to get a PCR test.  
  

https://mcusercontent.com/5c2782ab1264cda5bb7f549a9/files/29a8d3e2-52e8-8ac5-e6b5-3a013982649e/Letter_from_SCC_Public_Health_about_new_Covid_measures_in_schools.01.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/5c2782ab1264cda5bb7f549a9/files/29a8d3e2-52e8-8ac5-e6b5-3a013982649e/Letter_from_SCC_Public_Health_about_new_Covid_measures_in_schools.01.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/5c2782ab1264cda5bb7f549a9/files/29a8d3e2-52e8-8ac5-e6b5-3a013982649e/Letter_from_SCC_Public_Health_about_new_Covid_measures_in_schools.01.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/5c2782ab1264cda5bb7f549a9/files/29a8d3e2-52e8-8ac5-e6b5-3a013982649e/Letter_from_SCC_Public_Health_about_new_Covid_measures_in_schools.01.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/5c2782ab1264cda5bb7f549a9/files/29a8d3e2-52e8-8ac5-e6b5-3a013982649e/Letter_from_SCC_Public_Health_about_new_Covid_measures_in_schools.01.pdf
https://www.nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-test
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection






 

 

 

 

Kedington Village Scout Group needs you. 
1st Kedington sea scout group 

Beavers, Cubs & Scouts. 

This year the current leaders are retiring, that’s the Beaver Colony, the Cub Scout Pack and the Sea 
Scouts, and with no volunteer support at all for the Cub scout section,  the group is faced with 

closure, as Beavers cannot operate for long without Cubs  and Scouts also face the same crisis and 
the whole of 1st Kedington Sea Scout group will close next July 2022. 

 
THIS REALLY DOESN’T NEED TO HAPPEN SO ALL OUR SECTIONS NEED SOME HELP!! 

All our activities are run by volunteers, who might join us because they want to:  

 Try something new 

 Make friends  
 Spend time with their children – or gain experience with young people 

 Do something good for their community and themselves 
 Keep their bodies and brains active and happy – whether that's by scaling mountains, sharing 

skills or serving tea  
 
All end up making a huge difference to young people's lives – gifting them with skills for life, and 

learning a whole lot about themselves along the way. 

 
We need people to help out. We need as many people as possible to urgently join all our sections 
so we can train them up and show them the ropes of one of the best jobs in the world, and that’s 

no exaggeration. 
 

We also desperately need a secretary to join the executive committee. 

 
So please if you know of anyone in any walk of life that would consider taking up the challenge, 

please contact Akela (Sharon Eames 07774760598) 




